
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Update of the week:  

 St. Joseph’s Primary School  
 
Autumn 2022    

 

October 14th      2022            

Attendance 

Reception 85.7% 

Year 1 88.8%    Year 4 97.2% 

Year 2 98.4%    Year 5 93.6% 

Year 3 95.4%    Year 6 96.6% 

  Winning Class Attendance: 

      

                 YEAR 2 

 

                   98.4% 

                    

       Well done fantastic !                

            ace     

            Of 95.9%! 

 

 

          School     

   Attendance:                        

    93.5% 

  

Upcoming dates: 

Monday October 17th Nursery open 

morning 11am 

Monday October 17th Rec- Year 2 

Parents Evening 2.45-5.15pm School Hall 

Monday October 24th Year 3- 6 Parents 

Evening 2.45- 5.15pm School Hall 

Thursday October 27th Harvest Mass 

School Hall 

Friday October 28th INSET DAY 

Monday October 31st – Friday 4th 

November HALF TERM 

Wednesday November 16th 

Remembrance Service 

Monday December 19th Christmas Mass 

TERM ENDS Thursday December 22nd 

Friday December 23rd INSET DAY  

Monday January 9th INSET DAY 

Jesuit virtues for Sep/ Oct: 

Compassionate and Loving 

  

New term dates have been added to the website calendar please take a look 

at the dates that have been set.  

SCHOOL DINNERS/ BREAKFAST CLUB 
Please remember to pay Dinner Money/Breakfast Club online if possible and in 
advance of the week otherwise as informed by County we are no longer allowed to 
provide dinners unless they are paid for. School dinners are £2.40 per day (£12 a 
week). Breakfast Club is £1.50 a day (£7.50 a week – siblings are half price). If your 
child changes from dinners to sandwiches please let the office know. 
 

Parents morning for Nursery class will be on Monday October 17th at 11am this  

will be a chance for you to meet the teacher and have a catch up and find  

out how your child is settling.                                

Parents evening for Reception – Year 2 will be in the School Hall on Monday 

October 17th  2.45- 5.15pm . Parents evening for Year 3 – 6 will be on Monday 

October 24th in the School Hall 2.45 – 5.15 pm. Please do not be too early on 

arrival. Do not go through the main entrance of the school and walk around  

the back of the school to wait outside the Hall fire door in the playground.  

This door will be used for entrance and exit. Many thanks. 

Thank you to Father Henry for attending the Blessing of the Rosaries assembly 

this week.  

On Thursday October 27th we will have a Harvest Mass for all pupils in the 

School Hall – pupils are allowed to wear their own clothes please bring a 

donation of  £1 which will go towards a hamper appeal that St John Lloyd 

Comprehensive are running for needy families for Christmas.  

We will also be raffling a Harvest Hamper £1 per raffle ticket. This will be drawn 

on the day. 

Please remember that Friday October 28th is an INSET day for First Aid training 

for staff 


